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CONDOLENCE MEETING 

 

A condolence meeting was convened at the Post-graduate Department of Mathematics, 
University of Kashmir in association with Kashmir University Teachers Association (KUTA) on 
May 15th to condole the demise of Dr. Qazi Mohammad Dawood, one of the faculty members of 
the department who breathed his last on May 14th, 2018. Meeting was attended by all faculty 
members of the Dept. of Mathematics and Executive Committee members of KUTA besides 
many other faculty members of the University of Kashmir, scholars and students of the Dept. of 
Mathematics. Presiding over the meeting Dean School of Physical and Mathematical Sciences 
Prof. Pirzada Sharief-ud-din paid glowing tributes to the departed soul while enumerating his 
illustrative academic credentials. Head, Dept. of Mathematics, Prof. M.H. Gulzar recapitulated 
the exemplary services rendered by Dr. Dawood over the past fifteen years in the department and 
described him as a very gentle, decent, dignified and well-meaning teacher who had maintained a 
very harmonious and cordial relationship with his colleagues and students and had excelled in 
studies as his student too. Others who spoke at the occasion include Dr. Muheet Ahmed Butt, 
President KUTA, Prof. Altaf Hussain Pandith, Vice-President, KUTA and Dr. Mohammad Ishaq 
Geer, General Secretary KUTA. Dr Shahnawaz Shah, Assistant Professor in the Department of 
Persian recited Holy Quran at the outset of the meeting whereas Dr. Mohammad Rafiuddin 
Makhdoomi, Associate Professor at CCAS offered congregational prayers in favour of the 
deceased. All speakers of the meeting expressed deep sorrow and profound grief at his demise 
besides solidarity with his bereaved family. 
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